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PSC Statement on Department of Defense Efforts to Accelerate Cloud Adoption 

 

Arlington, V.A. (March 9, 2018)— In response to a Department of Defense (DoD) draft solicitation for the 

Joint Enterprise Defense Infrastructure (JEDI) Cloud, the Professional Services Council (PSC) issued the 

following statement:  

PSC supports DoD’s commitment to full and open competition for the JEDI Cloud solicitation. Ultimately, the 

real measure of success is meeting warfighters’ current and future needs. The final contract must not only 

enable DoD to leverage today’s cutting-edge technology, but also rapidly incorporate future innovation.   

Cloud computing provides a powerful platform to deliver new tools to the warfighter and improve national 

defense. However, regulatory and policy barriers to integrating cloud-based technologies into the military 

must still be removed in order to achieve Secretary Mattis’ goal of moving at the ‘speed of relevance’ to the 

warfighter.  

### 

About PSC: PSC is the voice of the government technology and professional services industry. PSC’s nearly 400 member 

companies represent small, medium and large businesses that provide federal agencies with services of all kinds, including 

information technology, engineering, logistics, facilities management, operations and maintenance, consulting, international 

development, scientific, social, environmental services, and more. Together, the trade association’s members employ hundreds of 

thousands of Americans in all 50 states. Follow PSC on Twitter @PSCSpeaks. To learn more, visit www.pscouncil.org. 
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